Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Sandeep Singh. I have been living in Australia since December 2007. I have done my two years study here. I spent about \$24 000 on my study and I spent plenty of money on transportation, living and other expenses. I have been working in same field in which I have done my study. I have been paying Tax to Australian govt after every end of the year. I am also trying to grow up the Australian's economy. Because I wanna be a part of Australia. On other way I can say that I have settled down my life here, made some new friends and relationship with others. I full filled all the immigration requirements for permanent residence in Australia.

After all, I would like to say that new legislation coming is unfair for overseas students. Before make or implement any rules or law please think about what will happen in the future with overseas students who had plenty of desires when they arrived in Australia.

Thank you very much to taken time for my this letter.

Yours Sincerely,

Sandeep Singh